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December 18, 2013 

Support for Recovery from Typhoon Damage 

in the Republic of the Philippines 

 

We wish to convey our sincerest sympathies to the Filipino people who have suffered a great loss 

from Typhoon Haiyan.   

 

Chiyoda, its fully owned subsidiary, Chiyoda Philippines Corporation, and all Chiyoda Group 

members have donated approximately 8 million yen to support recovery from the damage caused 

by the typhoon.   

All members of the Chiyoda Group hope that the Philippines will recover as early as possible from 

this adversity.  

 

For more information, please contact 

Chiyoda Corporation 

IR & Public Relations Section 

URL: https://www.chiyoda-corp/en 

 

 


